torsy.
Llop's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

<8th October, 1920,

Dear Sirs,

5 In confirmation of my telegram to-daf, respecting
the ex-German Steamer "PATMOS", I have to acquaint you that
I am in receipt of a letter from the Society's Surveyors

at Newcastle, in which they state that the vessel is under
their inspection with a view to rg-elassifmation. Thcy add
they understand that the Board af Trade at your port has some
of the plans ete., which they kept  when assigning the
freeboard. ,
I therefore telegraphed to you tb-dayas follows, and
await your reply :-
STEAMER PATHMOS UNDERSTAND BOARD TRADE YOUR PORT HAVE SOMRE
PLAND CONNEXION ASSIGNMENT PREEBOARD IF POSSIBLE OBTAIN
"LOAE FOR USE CONNEXION CLASSIFICATION AND PORVARD THIS
"OFFICE TO BE COPIED AND RETURNED WITHOUT DELAY".
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

s ol 80 Lloyd's Regjister
" . Foundation
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